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FREE Shred-It Event!

Guardian Storage Bethel Park

2061 Milford Drive
Bethel Park, PA 15102

Saturday, September 19th

11am-2pm

Face masks are required. You must be wearing one to participate.
Please hand your items directly to the Shred-It Associate when it is your turn.
If you are physically unable to unload items, we will assist you under these conditions:

o Items must be in your trunk
© You must wear a mask & remain in your vehicle during the unloading process

To ensure we serve the most people, there is a limit of 5 file boxes per person.
We are happy to shred more in the last hour of the event if there is room in the truck.
Please remember to remove all binder clips before shredding!

We are kindly asking for monetary donations or new schools

EDUCATION supplies to benefit The Education Partnership, a local nonprofit

providing essential school supplies to children in need.
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